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I submit that the Government should be able to set aside historical compensation decisions
made, so that the persons concerned can be free to sue those responsible for their abuse.
Any payments already made may well have been via coercion and accepted in the belief
that the might of the abusers would never agree to amount which reflects the crime. Most
of the compensation agreements I understand were manifestly inadequate.

Sincerely,
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